
 The 2013 Annual LASD Palmdale Sheriff’s Station Toy Drive was 

a huge success!!  Personnel from the Palmdale Sheriff’s Station, the 

Palmdale Station Boosters, and members of our own community 

donated approximately $5000.00 worth of toys. 

 Thanks to the generous donations this year we were able to 

provide toys to hundreds of children in Palmdale who might not have 

otherwise received a gift this Christmas. 

 We at the Palmdale Sheriff’s Station hope you all had a Merry 

Christmas and wish you a Happy New Year.  

 

Santa and Mrs. Claus helped Palmdale Deputies deliver the gifts on December 24th. 

 


